
 

 

 

Nazareth School PTG’s 5 Things: 

August 2025 Edition 

PTG is excited to welcome everyone back to a new school year! We hope 

everyone enjoyed the first day of school and we appreciate all who joined us on 

the lower field for coffee and breakfast snacks. Here are some other upcoming 

events and highlights to look forward to… 

1. Event/Volunteer Information – Please keep your eye out in your family 

envelope and emails for sign-up opportunities. Requirement reminder: dual 

parent household = 30hrs; single/deployed parent = 15hrs. 

2. 1st PTG General Meeting will be held September 9th at 6:30p – Get ready 

to get your competition on! Learn more about your school and staff, with a 

prize for the family that knows (or guesses) the most. 

3. Fall Family Picnic on 10/3 – Join your child/children after minimum day for 

a picnic lunch on the lower field. Keep an eye out for information on 

purchased lunch options or BYO. 

4. Halloween Carnival on 10/24 – Spooky decorations are already available 

for purchase at your local store - time to start thinking about your costume! 

5. Spruced-Up Bulletin Boards – PTG has donated its hallway space and 

approved funds to renovate the bulletin boards in the 4th-8th grade hallway 

in order to ensure all grades have space to post their projects and 

accomplishments.  


